Notification regarding the Board of Management’s annual review of the Admissions Policy

To whom it may concern.

The Board of Management of St. Mary’s Secondary School, New Ross wishes to inform you
that the Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Admissions Policy and its
implementation was completed at the Board meeting of 9 October 2024.
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Chairperson, Board of Management
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Signed

Principal, Secretary Board of Management



